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If you have any old large 

fabric/ curtains/ duvet 

covers etc that you are 

wanting to get rid off, we 

would love to take them 

off your hands and let the 

children get creative with 
them. Thank you.  

Collection 

We have not found a suitable and 

permanent solution to avoid congestion at 

pick up as of yet, so please continue to 

work with us and please put forward 

suggestions. There will also be changes in 

collection dependent on the weather. 

Please just remember that our priority is to 

safeguard your children, and as ever we 

have your child/ren’s best interest as our 

priority. 

Thank you for bearing with us over the past 

few weeks and during consultations. We 

understand that this was not ideal but we 
thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

 

Contact details 
PLEASE make sure you let us know if any of 

your personal details change or 

circumstances change. It is crucial that we 

can get in touch with you in case of an 

emergency. 

ATTENTION 

It is essential that you inform us by text, phone or 

email if your child/ren will not be attending club, as 

this is a requirement of our Safeguarding Procedure. 

This may be due to open classrooms, going to a 

friends for tea or illness. We would advise that when 

you inform the school, you also need to send us a 

message too. On collection if your child/ren is not 

present, we will have to phone you to establish their 

whereabouts. Please see our website for Fusion’s 

‘Late, Uncollected and Missing Child Policy’.  
 

Appropriate clothing 

Despite the weather, 

we will still be 

outside as much as 

we can. Please 

ensure your children 

has suitable clothing. 

We have lots of lost 

property, so please 

ensure EVERYTHING 

is NAMED.  

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in touch: 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on parents 

table.  

 

Website: 

See below  
 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Abby Wilkins 

07796000413 

 

Tracy Wilkins: 

07879811927 

 

E-mail: 

admin@fusionchildcar

eservices.co.uk 

 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you 

at club!  

 

 

A big thank you to all 

who donated towards 

the food bank. They 

were overwhelmed 

by our donations. 

 

 

With our funding from Pro-Action following our Bronze Accreditation, we have Simon Merchant-Jones coming in 

every other Thursday between now and Christmas to teach us Karate. Simon Marchant-Jones is a third dan black 

belt instructor affiliated to the world renowned Japan Karate Association, represented in this country by JKA England. 

Simon runs a successful karate club in Batford and has been teaching karate for nearly 10 years. The Japan Karate 

Association expects high standards of training from its instructors with regular qualification tests (Simon is a "level 2" 

instructor) and instructors attend regular courses to develop their skill.    

 

Menus 

Our menus have changed. 

We now have themed days 

and our menu is now on a 

two-week rotation.  

Our vegetable platter starters 

will continue and so will our 

fruit based puddings. 

Dietary and allergy 

requirements will continue to 

be catered for and an 

alternative provided.  

Monday is Fish Day 

Tuesday is Tuesday Twist up  

Wednesday is Mince Day 

Thursday is Meat free day 

Friday is chicken day  

Look at our website to see the 

new menus. 

Please bear with us this week 

as we do our best to get the 
menus right.  

We are pleased to inform you that Emerald 

our Dance Teacher will continue her 

sessions with us. She will be coming in every 

other Tuesday between now and Christmas. 

Emerald will be teaching different styles of 

dance towards an end of term 
performance.  


